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Office of the Attorney General

State of South Carolina
October 30, 1973

*1  re: Rock Hill Housing Authority

W. C. Spencer
P. O. Box 790
Rock Hill, South Carolina 29730

Dear Mr. Spencer:
You have requested an opinion from this office regarding the requirements in making Social Security reports for the employees
of the Rock Hill Housing Authority.

As pointed out in our earlier opinion, on the above mentioned subject, it is the opinion of this office that the employees in
question cannot be reported under the City of Rock Hill No. 69-0570231; the employees must be reported under the number
assigned to the Rock Hill Housing Authority, 69-0570443.

This requirement does not prohibit the City of Rock Hill from preparing the necessary reports, nor from handling records and
financial matters concerning the subject personnel.

Mr. Purvis Collins informed this office that he would contact you concerning the reports for purposes of the South Carolina
Retirement System.

If we can be of further service, please feel free to contact this office.
 Sincerely yours,

A. Camden Lewis
Assistant Attorney General
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